
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I hope you are well. 
 
As some of you may be aware, Children in Need is next Friday (19th) - with this in mind, we have 
decided to have a non school uniform day on Friday 19th November. If your child/ren would like to come 
in wearing non-school uniform we are asking for a £1 donation which can be given to the teacher or 
alternatively you can donate via our just giving page - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ellie-
james8?newPage=True 
 
We have decided that the theme for this year will be bright colours and/or a Pudsey outfit/t-shirt/ears if 
they would like but there is no obligation to do so.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ellie James 
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